
 
Memorandum 

  
 
To : Dan Porta, City Manager 
From : Chief Frank L. McCann 
Date : August 29, 2024 
Ref : Flock Safety 
 

 
I am requesting approval to lease nine new Flock camera systems to be placed 
strategically around the City of Cartersville.  The cost for the additional systems 
is $39,100.00   This is a budgeted item and it will be paid for utilizing federal 
asset forfeiture funds.  The E-Verify and E-Save documents are on file. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


